Manheim Twp. H.S. BULLETIN # 80 Friday, January 8, 2016

TODAY IS A CLUB DAY.

KEYSTONE EXAM INFORMATION:

On Monday, January 11 and Tuesday, January 12 the first and second Modules of the Algebra Keystone exam will be given to
students finishing up math Keystone courses. On Monday, all students will report to their 1% period classrooms where
attendance will be taken. At 7:40, you will be dismissed to your second period classes and those taking the Keystones will report
to their assigned test taking rooms. On Tuesday, those testing will report directly to their testing areas and all others will report
to their first period class. Lists of test takers will be made available to all teachers.

On Wednesday, January 13 any student who is enrolled in Biology Remediation will be taking the Biology Keystone exam in
Convo Hall. Module 1 will be from 7:30-9:25am and Module 2 from 12:30-2:10pm. All other students will follow a regular class
schedule for the day.

These are mandatory state exams that students must take and those in the Class of 2017 must score proficient before graduating
from high school. Please make every attempt to be in school and on time during the Keystone Exam days.

Students who do not score Proficient or Advanced will be required to retake the exam at another time.

No electronic devices, including cell phones, cameras, and iPods, may be in your possession within the testing room. Please
leave all electronic devices in your locker, in your back pack, or at home during Keystone exam days. Failure to comply will
result in severe disciplinary consequences.

College Rep Visits: Students can sign up for the visits on Naviance under the COLLEGES tab. If you will be missing a class period,
you must print out the confirmation page and show your teacher before you can attend.
Wednesday, January 13th - Savannah College of Art and Design

Military Recruiters: NAVY - Tuesday, January 12th during all lunches

SENIOR PRIVILEGE — URGENT INFORMATION! Senior Late Arrival and Senior Early Release privileges will be ending upon the
completion of the first semester FOR ALL SENIORS. Club Early release will remain in effect for the remainder of the year.

If you wish to have late arrival or early release for the second semester, YOU MUST REAPPLY. Applications are now available in
the main office at Mrs. Loke’s desk. Qualifying seniors will be approved based upon a student being in good academic,
disciplinary and financial standing; senior graduation project must be complete and submitted to/approved by the Guidance
Office. Administration

Students: If you had a picture ID retake, please pick up your ID in the library ASAP. LIBRARY STAFF

Freshman Mid-Term Madness is an opportunity for 9th grade students to study, ask questions and be better prepared for mid-
term exams. NHS tutors, English, Math, Science & Social Studies teachers will be available to provide assistance. There will be
two sessions: Tuesday, January 12th & Thursday, January 14th. Both sessions will be held in the high school library from 2:30 to
4 pm. Students can attend one or both days; a student ID is required. The activity bus is available at 4:15 pm.  Administration

Attention Sophomores and Juniors: CTC applications for the 2016/2017 school year are now available in the guidance office.
Completed applications are due back in the guidance office by today, January 8. If you have any questions, please see
Mrs. Stoudt.

Don't forget this Saturday, January 9th is the Manheim Township Astronomy Club's Journey to Mars planetarium show. Shows
start each hour from 12 to 4 PM and are S5 cash for students and $7 for adults. See an astronomy club member to reserve your
seats or show up on the day of the event. We are now offering FREE solar glasses to all planetarium show ticket holders! There
will also be door prizes as well as Galactic Artwork and baked goods for sale.

Attention MTPA members: Annie T-shirt orders are due to Mr. Wagner in room 140 by Friday, January 8. Order forms are
available in room 140 and on the MTPA website.

Attention Ski Club Members - Due to weather conditions, the Blue Mountain trip dates have been changed! Because of the
record warm weather this year, Blue Mountain Ski Resort has not been able to make enough snow for the beginning of the
season. Because of this, Blue Mountain has rescheduled our first two trips, which will now be on Feb. 26 and March 4.
Please check the website, www.mtski.com for the updated trip dates. We are still hopeful that we will have a good season of
skiing, and we look forward to seeing you all for our first trip on Friday, January 29!

-see other side-



TODAY’S SPORTS

SPORT A A/H SITE GAME TIME E.D. BUS TIME
Bowl Penn Manor A Leisure Lanes 3:30 2:15 2:30
Wtrack ESU Warrior Classic A East Stroudsburg Univ. 5:00 1:05 1:20
Vbbasket Warwick H Arena 6:00
Vgbasket Warwick A HS 6:00 4:45
Frbbasket Warwick H Arena 4:00
Frbbasket Warwick (8th) H South Gym 4:00
Frgbasket Warwick A HS Main Gym 4:00 2:45
Frgbasket Warwick (8th) A HS Aux Gym 4:00 2:45
Frbbasket Warwick (7th) H South Gym 5:00

SATURDAY’S SPORTS

SPORT A A/H SITE GAME TIME E.D. BUS TIME
Rifle Pairs Tournament A Palmyra Sports 12:00 10:00
Vbbasket Central Dauphin H Arena 1:00




